
TOWN OF MONSON 
“A town where friendliness is more than just a word” 

October 21, 2021 – Special Select Board Meeting 
Present –Tyler Adkins, Eric Vainio, Sue Chase, David Bjork, Bob Jarvis, 

Jim Payne, Richard Allard, Rick Clawson, Dan and Diane Dube 
 
1) Meeting opened at 6:00 PM 
 
SELECTBOARD REPORT 
 
ROAD WORK: Tyler suggested that the selectboard do a walk-thru to assess the conditions of 
the roads and see what issues may need to be addressed. Eric suggested that a professional 
Road Commissioner, Brian Turner, and someone from the DOT be present as well for the 
assessment. Eric will reach out to the DOT and make arrangements. Tyler will have a 2022 
Summer Road Work draft plan for the next meeting. Steve Vainio will also be invited to the next 
meeting to discuss the public works plan.  
 
 
TOWN MANAGER POSITION: Tyler stated that a timeline needs to be set for appointing an 
interim town manager and/or searching for a permanent town manager. Eric noted that the 
selectboard needs to take time to draft a job description and that the selectboard and the town 
clerk should be part of the hiring process. It was decided that things will be left as they are for 
now and the selectboard will work on finding a permanent replacement for the town manager.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:25 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


